
Notice of Public Hearing 

The Caledonia Charter Township Board will hold a public hearing on December 18th at 7:05 p.m. to hear 
comments or objections about the financing of the Ambulance Services Special Assessment District. The 
hearing will take place at the Caledonia Charter Township Hall, 135 N. State Road, Owosso, Michigan.  
Copies of the assessment roll are available for inspection or copying at the Township Hall by calling the 
Township Clerk at 989-743-5300 option #7 to make an appointment.  Written comments or objections 
can be directed to the attention of the Township Clerk, but must be no later than December 18, 2023 at 
the address above.  Persons needing accommodations for this hearing must request them from the 
Township Clerk no later than December 15, 2023.   


